
DRY BULK SHORTAGES IN VIETNAM
SPICA, our local correspondent in Vietnam, has issued an informative update 
on the difficulties of conducting dry bulk cargo operations in Vietnam.

The update outlines potential shortage disputes, especially when surveyors 
representing cargo interests go unchallenged. It also offers practical guidance on 
improving draught mark legibility, using a calibrated hydrometer and ensuring all 
sounding pipes are ready for use.

Members are reminded to consult the Club’s published guidance on draught surveys 
when planning critical operations of this kind. Our website also provides additional 
resources on dry bulk cargo handling for reference. 

Find the SPICA update here. 
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FURTHER INFORMATION

For further information, please do not hesitate to email lossprevention@tindallriley.com

DISCLAIMER

This Loss Prevention Update is published by Britannia. Whilst the information is believed to be correct at the date of publication, the Association cannot, 
and does not, assume any responsibility for the completeness or accuracy of that information. The content of this publication does not constitute legal 
advice and Members should always contact the Association for specific advice on a particular matter.
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mailto:lossprevention@tindallriley.com

	Slide Number 1

